
 

Martin Village Council        

Special Meeting        

February 6, 2024 

A special meeting was held on February 6, 2024, at the Martin Village Office, 1609 North Main St, 

Martin, Michigan.  Proper notice was posted and notice given to Council members. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  Members present were Brinkhuis, Smith, Kelsey, J. 

Brinkhuis, Bouwman, and Taylor.    Absent Martin. 

Auditor:  Reviewed proposed quote from Vredeveld Haefner LLC and the quote from Yeo & Yeo.  

Motion by Member J. Brinkhuis, supported by Member Kelsey, to hire Vredeveld Haefner LLC to be our 

auditor for our yearly audits.  Motion carried. 

Adjournment:   Motion by Member Kelsey, supported by Member Taylor, to adjourn.  Motion 

carried.  Meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m. 

Budget Workshop:   The Council reviewed the budget spreadsheet and offered recommendations 

for each Ledger line item.  Member Taylor will update the spreadsheet with changes until the next 

regular meeting.   Members were encouraged to continue reviewing the proposed budget 

recommendations and to bring additions or corrections to the Clerk for inclusion in the budget. 

Respectfully submitted, April Taylor, Clerk 


